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Vayner, Roman (CTR) - OGC, Washington, DC <Roman.Vayner@usda.gov> Mon, Jul 25, 2022 at 5:36 PM
To: "foia@aflegal.org" <foia@aflegal.org>

Dear Mr. Ding-  

 

This email acknowledges receipt of your attached Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) appeal to the U.S.
Department of Agriculture (USDA), Office
of Information Affairs (OIA). Your appeal was received by this office
on July 22, 2022.

 

The OIA is under the purview of the Office of the General Counsel (OGC) and serves as the focal point for
USDA’s FOIA program. It provides
coordination and ensures agency-wide compliance with the FOIA. 
Additionally, the OIA processes requests and appeals on behalf of the Office of the Secretary (OSEC); the Under
Secretaries; USDA’s staff offices; and the Research, Education and Economics and
Trade and Foreign
Agricultural Affairs mission areas. 

 

The FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(A)(ii), requires USDA to make a determination in response to a FOIA appeal
within 20 business days from its
date of receipt. In unusual circumstances, the Federal agency time limit may be
extended by 10 business days as stated in 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(B). Please be assured that you will receive a
response to your appeal as expeditiously as possible. We appreciate
your patience as we proceed with your
appeal.

 

Your appeal has been assigned case number
FOIA Appeal No.
2022-OGC-00106-A.  Please refer to this case
number in any future correspondence.

 

If you have any questions regarding the processing of this appeal, please contact Roman Vayner via email at
roman.vayner.gov
or USDAFOIA@usda.gov. For additional information regarding USDA FOIA regulations
and process, please refer to the information available on-line at Freedom of Information Act Division | USDA.

 

We appreciate the opportunity to assist you.

 

Sincerely,

The OIA FOIA Team

 

 

http://roman.vayner.gov/
mailto:USDAFOIA@usda.gov
https://www.usda.gov/ogc/office-information-affairs/foia-division


Roman Vayner

FOIA Analyst Contractor

Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Division

Office of Information Affairs (OIA)

U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA)

1400 Independence Ave., SW

Washington, DC  20250

☎   (414) 628-9099 (Telework Cell)

✉  
roman.vayner@usda.gov

 

 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any unauthorized
interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the
violator to civil
or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete the email immediately.
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